Betsy Cook
Peaks Island
LD 210

This morning, I dropped my two children, Malcolm (5 months) and Nora (2.5 years)
off at the Peak's Island Children's Workshop. After I write this email I will be starting
my workday which is focused on protecting land for the people of Maine! If childcare
funding is cut from the State budget, the Peak's Island Children's Workshop, a small
but vital childcare facility for our island community, may have to close. This would
have significant ripple effects for our island community and the parents (carpenters,
teachers, state employees, merchant marines, small business owners, and more) who
drop their kids off every day so that they can contribute to the Maine economy and
Maine community! PLEASE FIGHT TO KEEP THIS FUNDING AVAILABLE.
PLEASE FIGHT TO ALLOW ME TO CONTINUE TO LIVE AND WORK ON
PEAK'S ISLAND AND IN MAINE. Childcare is the foundation of our economy and
our communities.



